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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Another eventful & busy school year draws to a close on Thursday 25th June @ 12pm when summer 

holidays begin. 

 

Our School Website has been revamped and more user friendly. Make sure to check it out on 

www.ballycullanens.com.  

 

We would like to welcome to our staff for next year Ms Jacqueline Kent and Ms Ruth Hyland. They 

replace Mrs. Waters and Mrs. Stafford who, as you may know are retiring this year.  

 

1. Classes for 2015/16 

 

 Infants & 1st – Ms. J Kent 

 2nd, 3rd and 4th – Ms. A Walsh 

 5th & 6th – Mrs M Furlong 

 

2. Please note also that from September our Lunch Policy changes and “treat day” on Friday will be 

discontinued. 

 

3. Confirmation will be on Sunday 13th March 2016. 

 

4. We wish our 8 Sixth Class the very best as they leave Ballycullane NS and head to various Secondary 

Schools. Our end of year school mass on Tuesday 23rd will be focusing on this as well as on the 

departure of 2 teachers retiring and Nuala Larkin our SNA also finishing in Ballycullane NS.  

 

Our School has applied for Digital School of Distinction. We will be inspected on Tuesday 23rd to see 

if we Merit this award. 

 

5. Reminder of other dates. 

Wednesday 17h  6th class Cake Sale in aid of Crumlin Hospital from 10- 11am.  

                              Donations & customers needed! 

 

Thursday 18th       No Uniform day €2.00 

                   Science Activities 

                   Raising Green Flag at 2pm. Guest Tadhg Furlong (Leinster Rugby Player) 

 

Friday 19th            School Tour. (More information on back) 

 

Monday 22nd       Last day swimming. 

                           Sports day. 

 

Tuesday 23rd        Inspection for Digital Schools of Distinction. 

        School Mass 7.30.  

 

Thursday 25th       School closes at 12pm – Holidays 

 

 

 

 

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. 
Phone: 051 562542 

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net 
Web: ballycullanens.com 

 
 

http://www.ballycullanens.com/
mailto:ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net


 

 

 

Ballycullane NS School Tour 

 
     

Departs:   9.00am  

Returns:    4.15pm approx. 

 

 Wear own comfortable & practical clothes & footwear. 

 Bring some snacks/sandwiches etc as lunch is at 12.30. 

 Bring water 

 Depending on the weather. Hat/sunscreen/coat & raincoat. 

 No money or phones please. 

 Anything brought is the child’s own responsibility. The less brought 

– the less to look after!! 

 

 

 


